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February 23, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

At our February 2022 Annual General Meeting (AGM), the Parish Education 
Committee presented the official tuition rates for the 2022/23 school year.  

As we are all aware, the Catholic Independent Schools of Vancouver 
Archdiocese (CISVA) is the association that oversees all Catholic Schools in our 
Archdiocese, including Our Lady of Mercy (OLM). The CISVA is governed by a Board of 
Directors, the chairperson of which is the Archbishop. The Board of Directors employs a 
Superintendent’s Office, which supports school both through policy implementation and 
educational development. At the local level, the school is governed by the Parish 
Education Committee (PEC). 

As a result of CISVA’s minimum tuition rate policy, the minimum tuition rate 
increase required for the 2022/23 school year at Our Lady of Mercy will be 
$23/month. This will place OLM tuition rates at the lowest end of the allowable range 
specified by CISVA, thus bringing us in compliance with this policy.  

Based on this decision, the proposed tuition rates for the 2022/23 school year at 
Our Lady of Mercy, is as outlined in the table below: 

CATEGORY ONE  
Number of 
Students 

Participating 
Family Rate  Prepaid Non-Participating 

Family Rate Prepaid 

1  $336.00/mo.  $3360.00/yr.  $441.00/mo.  $4410.00/yr. 
2  $461.00/mo.  $4610.00/yr.  $566.00/mo.  $5660.00/yr. 
3 or more  $471.00/mo.  $4710.00/yr.  $571.00/mo.  $5710.00/yr. 
CATEGORY TWO 
Number of 
Students 

Participating 
Family Rate  Prepaid Non-Participating 

Family Rate  Prepaid 

1  $411.00/mo.  $4110.00/yr.  $516.00/mo.  $5160.00/yr. 
2  $536.00/mo.  $5360.00/yr.  $641.00/mo.  $6410.00/yr. 
3 or more  $546.00/mo.  $5460.00/yr.  $646.00/mo.  $6460.00/yr. 

As such, the anticipated registration packages for the upcoming 2022-2023 
school year will reflect the tuition rate table enclosed above. 

Yours in Christ,  

 
Tony Simas 
Parish Education Committee Chairperson, Our Lady of Mercy School 


